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given in the Leaflet. The Archbishop lias named
our esteemed mission worker-Miss Mellish
that was-now Mrs. Lawler, as Mrs. Fortin's
successor. You will doubtless welcome her very
gladly as an old and tried friend. WVe have
now ten missionaries in the Northwest, two in
Japan, two Bible women in India, two in China,
and two in Japan. Eleven missionary children
are being educated wholly or in part by the
Woman's Association. An invitation was re.
ceived fron the Woman's Foreign Missionary
Society of the Presbyterian Church to send
greetings or a delegate to address the meeting
held in Peterborough last spring. Cordial
greetings for a happy meeting were forwarded
to the secretary.

Requests for triennial reports were received
from Rev. J. S. Dennis, Norfolk, Conn., U.S.A.;
Rev. F. Wilkinson, Nova Scotia; and Rev. J.
Vahl, North Alster, Denmark, so we are be-
coming rather more widely known.

The usual correspondence with the W. A.
branches, the Northwest, Japan, etc., has
not only been carried on, but muci extended.

The figures for the present year almost reach
those of the three previous ones put together:

Reccimd.
Letters....... ..... 418
Post Cards ......... 166
Miscellaneous ....... .55

written.
316 817 oo

(39 835
The work of editing bas increased too, for

besides THE CHURCH MAGAZINE AND MISSION
N Ews and Leafle., to be supplied monthly,
there are also two weeks of the Church Evan-
gclist three times a year, and space has been
offered in the Wcstern Chu rchman. Since
November last your secretary lias been to the
following places, and at most of them has given
one or more addresses:

Quebec quarterly meeting, Nov. 2oth, 1895.
Montreal special meetin, NOV. 23rd, 1895.
Ottawa monthly meeting, Nov. 26th, 1895.
Kingston quarterly meeting, Nov. 29th, 1895.
Kingston Girls' Auxiliary meeting, Dec. 2nd,

18z95.
Toror.to nonthly meeting, Dec. î2th, 1895,

and Jan. 9th, 1896.
Deer Park, Toronto, meeting, Jan. 14 th.

m896.
Toronto monthly meeting, Feb. 13th, 1896.
Toronto, Holy Trinity annual meeting, April

7th, 1896.
Toronto, St. George's annual meeting, April

13 th, 1896.
Niagara's annual diocesan meeting, Aprii

î 5 th and 16th, 1896.
Toronto's annual diocesan meeting, April

22nd and 23 rd, 1896.
Toronto's monthly diocesan meeting, May

14·h, 1896.

St. James' monthly meeting, May 15th,
1896

St. Luke's monthly meeting, May 2oth,
1096.

St. George's Girls' Auxiliary meeting, June
ist, 1896.

Ontario's annual meeting, June 3rd and 4 th,
î896.

Winnipeg, Miss McKnight's farewell meet-
ing, Sept. 3-rd, 1896.

Winnipeg Woman's Auxiliary meeting Sept.
8th, 1896.

Sarcee Indian Home, Sept. 15 th, 1896.
Calgary W.A. meeting, Sept. 15 th. 1896.
Piegan Indian Home, Sep. i6th, 1896.
Kissock Home, Blood Reserve, Sept. 18th,

1896.
Calgary W. A. meeting, Sept. 1th, 1896.
Blackfoot North Camp, Sept. 2oth, 1896.
South Camp, Sept. 21st, 1896.
Elkhorn Industrial School meeting, Sept.

28th, 1896.
Griswold Sioux Indians' gathering, Sept.

30th, 1896.
Bradwardine W.A. meeting, Sept. 3oth,

i8o6.
Beulah W.A. meeting ($6.65), Oct ist, 1896.
Blenheim W.A. meeting. Oct. 2nd, 1896.
Birtle W.A. meeting, Oct. 2nd, 1896.
Toronto, Church of Ascension meeting, Oct.

16th, 1896.
Toronto, St. George's meeting, Oct. 23rd,

r896.
Toronto semi.annual neeting, Barrie, Oct.

2 7th, 1896.
Toronto, St. Peter's meeting, Nov. 1oth, 1896.
Toronto diocesan monthly meeting, Nov.

i ith, 1896.
Auxiliary work was also done at Donald,

B.C., as well as at North Bay, Algoma, and the
meetings of the General Synod closely attended
in order to gain all information possible.

In all, your secretary bas been permitted to
work in eleven dioceses since we last met, and
would here again record ber thankfulness to
Almighty God for many gracious and direct
answers to prayer, and for safe keeping in her
journeyings. Slie vould also like to tender ber
most sircere thanks to those, too numerdus to
mention, who surrounded lier stay in Winnipeg
and further trip with so much thoughtful kind.
ness, arranged everything for lier so success-
fully, and gave so warm a welcome to the
representative of the Woman's Auxiliary.

As to the dear member who first started her
on lier way, words fail ta convey her gratitude.
And another kind Ottawa menber is most
gratefully included, but we know they vould
rather not have much said about their good
deeds, so refrain.

Then to the provincial, diocesan, and branch
officers, and other members, your secretary
would like to offer her warmest thanks for


